WARRACKNABEAL GOLF CLUB NEWSLETTER

December 2019

The Course

The course is looking great with the festive season. The workers we have, are doing a great job. Congratulations to you all!!

New Groundsman

Our new Groundsman, Sean Smith, began his employment on Monday 9th December. *Welcome Sean!*

If there are any issues, queries or suggestions, it is best to see Dennis Murphy or Wayne George. They are part of a Grounds Committee to formulate a program for Sean to follow. Do not wait to be asked to volunteer, be an active member and come & see a committee member with your offer and I'm



sure we can use your generous offer. All the best Sean.

** Any suggestions for our surrounds would be
appreciated as our workers need a variety of projects to
enjoy working with us. The suggestion box is still at the
bar for these suggestions and all suggestions so far have
been put into practise.

RIP

We lost Alan Henderson to the big golf course in the sky recently and well known Wimmera-Mallee identity in Max 'Wacka' Stewart. Our condolences to the Henderson and Stewart families as we step into 2020.

The Shop

As of the *first of January 2020*, any vouchers in the folder will be null-in-void!! So if you have vouchers in the golf shop folder you had better come in and do some shopping. Vouchers are valid for twelve months only, not years!!

Keep your ear to the ground on how you can access the golf shop and make better use of those vouchers. Once you put the voucher into the golf shop that is where the money is to be spent.

Kaye Picken & Leonie Atkin have done a wonderful job on the stock take and any queries, contact them.

Memberships

Thank you to those who have responded to the notices re 2020 memberships which have been sent out.

Fees have remained the same with the intention that our current members will encourage as many people as they can to come out to the club to see and feel the pleasure our club and surrounds has to offer.

If they enjoy their visit, have a lot of fun, they may return to become a member in some category thus promoting the fact of keeping fees at the current level.

The Committee have worked hard to enforce strategies to keep fees down so let's help them out by word of mouth.

Summer Membership: Keep up the good PR as we watch the Summer Members grow in numbers and enjoy their golf with us.

Cart Sheds:

Our cart sheds may not be the 'Ritz' but they are very effective in keeping our carts out of the weather. So for their good work Dennis Murphy and his team gave the sheds a face lift for Christmas. Well done men!! Many thanks to the donor of the paint and may he have a happy and healthy 2020.



Sponsorship:

As we enter the new year of 2020 we thank and appreciate all sponsors of the club for their generous support. We look forward to the same support in this year to keep our club afloat and provide a place where we can be active, social and keep in good spirits with great company. Please be aware over the next two months our committee members will be making contact to confirm your support.

Heat Policy:

Please remember to read & check our Heat Policy on the wall of the Men's lockers rooms. Take care of yourself and others during our Summer especially.

Fixtures Book:

The two match Committees will be assembling the fixture book for the 2020-2021 season which will be available in mid-March if all goes according to plan. If you have any great ideas, positive alterations or suggestions please contact Debby Barling or Dennis Murphy or place it in the suggestion box. Draws, rosters, events, special days etc all need to be attended to.

It is a challenging task so please help by speaking up before the Fixtures Book is printed.

Working Bees: These will begin again in March and will return to a consistent Sunday [9:00-12:00] after each Monthly Medal; Monday [8:00-10:00] 1st & 3rd week of the month. You may contact Dennis Murphy re Sunday and Alan Oulton re Monday.

Upcoming events: Please check your fixtures booklet

Women's
Presentation
Evening
2019







The Ladies of the Golf Club had their annual break-up on a recent Sunday to celebrate the season's achievements. Congratulations to the ladies who have done a fantastic job throughout the year and it is great to see you celebrating together those fantastic moments of the 2019.

No report! No names supplied!!
A picture tells a thousand stories!!

Happy New Year to you all and have a safe, healthy and enjoyable 2020.